
CHILDREN’S LEARNING 

End of term party
Friday 18  July th

10.30am - 1pm

Parents are invited at 12.30pm to hear the children sing a few of their
favourite songs and say goodbye to the children who are moving to 

their new school.

It will also be Roslyn’s last day with us at Comet, please come along to say
goodbye.

PARTY DAY 

To all the parents who have helped us on
our trips, come to help in the classroom
and have donated fruit for the children’s

snack time we would like to say how much
we appreciate your support. 

THANK YOU

Please bring your child’s book
bag back to nursery by
Wednesday 16  July.th

 Thank you! 

Comet News
July 2025

BOOK BORROWING

The children have been learning so much in the summer term.
They have watched caterpillars change into butterflies, they have
met the visiting donkeys, had a ride and have had a fun water day!
They have also taken part in Art Week and learnt about famous
artists including Katsushika Hokusai, Henri Rousseau and Vanessa
Hogge. They made sculptures, paintings and musical instruments
based on their work.



Dear Families,
A BIG thank you for all your support over the year. The children have made so

much progress and learnt lots of new skills. 
I'm sure you are really proud of them, and we are too. For all the children
moving to their new school we wish you lots of good luck and for all the

children returning after the summer holidays we will look forward to seeing you
in September. 

Have a fantastic summer!

Lisa and the Comet team X
 

CBeebies have a new parenting tab on
their website. There are lots of

information and ideas to help you and
your family.

www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/parenting

PARENTING 

REBECCA -
STAR ROOM
TEACHER 

SAM - SKY
ROOM

TEACHER

Have a look at this Starting
Reception information, there is lots
of ideas to support your child and

their transition into primary school. 
https://startingreception.co.uk/

IS YOUR CHILD GOING TO
PRIMARY SCHOOL THIS

SEPTEMBER? 

Summer Term 2025
Friday 18th July – summer end of term party (10.30am – 1pm) & last day of term.

 PLEASE NOTE there will be no breakfast, tea club or full time hours 
on this day.

Diary dates 

Children return to nursery on Wednesday 3rd September.

Parent & Carer Questionnaire
To help us make sure Comet is an inclusive

and caring learning environment for your
children, we would like to know how you

feel about our school. Please take the time
to complete this survey

https://forms.office.com/e/mtU8Vs6yD1 to
help us make Comet the best it can be.


